Statement from Disability Services
[bookmark: _GoBack]We all have been presented with an enormous challenge with the transition of courses to an online format. We understand that this change is going to affect many students, but it will be especially felt by some of the most vulnerable students, such as those who have disabilities. Students who used accommodations (ex., accessible media, transcription, ASL, testing accommodations,) previously will continue to need accommodations.  And likewise, some students may have done OK with face-to-face curriculum but now may need an accommodation in the new online delivery format. We want you to know that Disability Support Services is available to assist you and we want to encourage you to reach out to us with any questions or concerns.  You can contact us at (815) 921-2371 or RVC-DisabilityServices@rockvalleycollege.edu.

